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PUGET SOUND ENERGY

The Energy To Do Great Things
Puget Sound Energy, Inc.
P.O. Box 97034
Bellevie, WA 98009-9734

Filed via WUTC Electronic Web Portal

October 25, 2010

Mr. David W. Danner

Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W.

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Subject: Docket No. A-101474
Rulemaking to Consider Modification of Existing Rules for Access to Public Records
Comments of Puget Sound Energy, Inc.

Dear Mr. Danner:

Puget Sound Energy, Inc. (“PSE”) appreciates the opportunity to participate in the
Commission’s rulemaking fo consider the need to develop new rules and/or modify existing
rules in WAC 480-04 (Public Access to Information and Records) to reflect recodification of
the Public Records Act, address additional legislative changes to the Public Records Act, and
to improve and clarify the agency’s internal processes regarding public records. In response
to the Commission’s Nofice of Opportunity to File Written Comments dated September 24,
2010 in Docket No. A-101474, PSE proposes no specific revisions to existing rules at this
time but is interested in issues regarding confidentiality.

As part of its many filings to the Commission, PSE submits documents that are confidential
or under the provisions of a protective order (WAC 480-07 Procedural Rules). Revisions to
disclosure rules may affect these filings and the manner in which they are submitted and
stored. Therefore, PSE looks forward to further discussions on these and other issues to be
addressed and reserves the right to provide comments during the course of this proceeding.
Please direct any questions to Lynn Logen at (425) 462-3872 or the undersigned at (425) 462-3495.

Sincerely,

s/ Ton DERpEr

Tom DeBoer
Director — Federal & State Regulatory Affairs




